
 

 

 

 

 

                            Gov. D.O Plaza Gov’t Center, Prosperidad, Agusan del Sur, Philippines, 8500 
                            agusandelsur@psa.gov.ph 
                              www.psa.gov.ph 

 

 

Certificate No. PHP 
QMS 24 93 0203 - 001 

 
1.  
2.  

 
 
Date of Release: 24 June 2024 
Reference No. 2024-027 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

24 June 2024 – Agusan del Sur. The Provincial Statistical Office (PSO) of Agusan 

del Sur actively participated in the traditional Binaga Tu Naliyagan 2024 celebration, 

held on June 17, 2024. This annual festival, rich in cultural heritage and community 

spirit, serves as a significant platform for showcasing local traditions and fostering 

unity among the people of Agusan del Sur. 

 

The Chief Statistical Specialist of the PSO emphasized the importance of participating 

in the festival: "Binaga Tu Naliyagan is not just a celebration of our cultural heritage; it 

is a reminder of the importance of unity and shared purpose in community 

development. We are proud to be part of this event and to highlight the role of statistics 

in enhancing the quality of life for all Agusanons." 

 

Binaga Tu Naliyagan is a cherished event that celebrates the unique cultural identity 

of Agusan del Sur. It features traditional activities of the ethnic groups in Agusan del 

Sur and highlights the province's rich history and diverse cultural heritage. The PSO's 

involvement underscores its commitment to community engagement and cultural 

preservation. 

  

  

The Provincial Statistical Office of Agusan del Sur Embraces 

Cultural Heritage at Binaga Tu Naliyagan 2024 

The Provincial Statistical Office of Agusan del Sur proudly joined the celebration 

of the traditional Binaga Tu Naliyagan 2024 on June 17, 2024. 
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The PSO’s participation in this festival underscores its commitment to community 

involvement and highlights the vital role of statistics in understanding and addressing 

the needs of the community. The PSO looks forward to continuing its engagement with 

the community through such meaningful events and initiatives. 

 

For more information about the Provincial Statistical Office and its activities, please 

visit www.psa.gov.ph or reach us through email at agusandelsur@psa.gov.ph.  

 

 

 

 

DEMETRIO T. DEJOLDE, JR. 
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